
From:
To: Holly Willford
Subject: Sweet Thoughts parking
Date: Friday, May 13, 2022 1:37:42 PM

Hello my name is Bobbi Lococo and I am a owner of sweet Thoughts one of the shop in Ridgeville on Canboro rd.
It was brought to my attention that Wayne Olson is bringing forth a motion on Monday to get additional parking at
the water station on the corner of effingham and Canboro rd. We can’t express enough the need for more parking In
Ridgeville. We had submitted a parking drawing last year but nothing has been done of yet. We would really
appreciate this being brought forward for additional parking to help out our customers. Also please make this an
open letter to all members of the council please. Any questions I can be reached at  . Thanks for
your time Bobbi  Lococo +
Sent from my iPad




